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Question: 
 

HS17: Senator BERNARDI—Welcome. At the time of printing your 2008 annual report, 
100,000 calls had been made to the Telscreen telephone hearing service. Can you give us an 
update on how many have been made since then? 

Mr Grundy—We do not have that number on us at this time. We would like to take that on 
notice. 
 
Answer: 
 
HS17: There have been 54,690 calls made to Telscreen from 1 July 2008 to 31 May 2009. 
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